
TOWN OF JACKSON 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

February 4, 2014 

  

 

The Town of Jackson Planning Board met on February 4, 2014 at the Town Hall at 7:30 pm with the 

following members present: 

 

Board members:    Also Present:   

 Noel Hanf, Chairman   -   John Pedersen 

 Doug Gordon      

 Mark Mahoney 

 Norma Nilsen 

 Jamie Nolan  

 Tracy Schneider 

 John Tully 

 

MINUTES 

 

A motion was made by Mahoney, seconded by Schneider to approve the January 7
th

 meeting minutes as 

written. Motion carried in favor, 6-0 with Nolan abstaining. 

 

JOHN & BARBARA MERRIMAN 

 

Nancy Hewitt, designated agent for the John and Barb Merriman, notified Chairman Hanf that the 

Merrimans would like to place their project on hold due to concerns about the well.  

 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

Chairman Hanf presented the latest draft of the comprehensive plan dated February 4, 2014. The draft 

showed the most recent changes. Tully shared an election district map of Jackson that he wondered if it 

should be included as an attachment. If the map is included, a more updated version should be obtained. 

No additional changes were suggested. The Chairman and Clerk will get copies to the Town Board 

members in advance of the February 18
th

 Joint meeting. 

 

NEW SEQR FORM 

 

The Board once again discussed the need to practice using the new SEQR form. A practice run could be 

created using a fictitious subdivision. There may also need to be instructions and guidance for future 

subdivision applicants completing the SEQR form. 

 

Adjourned at 8:35 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tammy Skellie-Gilbert  

Planning Board Clerk 

Joint Meeting:   Tuesday, February 18
th

, 2014 at 7:30 pm 

Regular Meeting: Tuesday, March 4
th

, 2014 at 7:30 pm 



 

 

 


